
By eliminating many of the consequences for hard drug use, M110 has helped create a lawless 
atmosphere in the Portland Metro area. Hard drug use has increased, drug-related crimes have 
increased, and overdose-related EMS calls are overwhelming the system. It's time to repeal M110 and 
start over. Our state needs a return to sanity regarding drug use and related crimes.  
 
Sincerely, 
Roger Payne 
Oregon City resident and retiree 
 


